
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY SHEFFIELD 

COUNCIL PRESIDENT 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Mark Schrupp, Executive Director, Detroit – Wayne County Port Authority 

Through: Council Member Fred Durhal, Chair, Budget, Finance & Audit Standing 

Committee 

From: Council President Mary Sheffield submitting memorandum relative to 

Date: 3/22/2023 

RE: Wayne County Port Authority Budget Questions FY23-24  
 

 

SUMMARY: 

1) How many employees does the Port Authority have?  

a. How many vacancies?  

2) How much of a subsidy will the Detroit Port Authority receive from Wayne County for 

FY 2023? 

3) Does the Port Authority donate event space to community groups? If so, how often and 

what is the process?  

4) What commercial and recreational activity activities were planned along the 32 mile 

stretch from Lake St. Clair to the Wayne/Monroe County border in FY23?  

a. What activities are planned for FY24? 

5) How will the Port Authority use the $250,000 from the City of Detroit?  

6) How many dollars did the Authority receive from the State of Michigan in FY23?  

7) Did the Port Authority receive any American Plan Rescue Act dollars?  

 

DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name:  Paris Blessman  

Position: Legislative & Organizational Director 

 

 


